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5th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, Year 4 pupils are required to attend a weekly swimming lessons at Quarry 
House swimming baths. This year, these lessons will take place every Tuesday morning and will start 
from next week (11th September). Transport will be arranged by the school and we will get there and 
back either by walking or taking the school minibus.  
 
Please ensure that your child is fully equipped with the correct swimming kit each week. Swimming kit 
must include a towel, swimming trunks for boys and a swimming costume for girls (no bikinis). Pupils 
may also bring a swimming cap and/or goggles but these will be their own responsibility to look after.  
Please do not send your child with shampoo, conditioner, shower gel or moisturiser as there will not 
be time for the children to have a shower. If your child needs to moisturise for medical reasons, 
please let me know. All of their kit must be in an appropriate and waterproof bag. 
 
Unlike in previous years, children will not be given time to buy new swimming kit at Quarry House 
swimming baths as this takes too long and wastes their swimming time so please ensure that 
everything is bought by Tuesday. 
 
Please note that if you have children in Year 3 and 4, they now go swimming on different days (Year 
3 on a Monday and Year 4 on a Tuesday). 
 
If you have any concerns or queries regarding these swimming lesson, please do not hesitate to 
come and speak to me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Potter 
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